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Dear Mr Reier, Mr Metaschk, Mr Kockel & colleagues

On behalf of the whole team here at the National Maritime Museum, Mary and | would like to
express our thanks for your hard work on our fantastic new galleries.

As display case engineers for all four galleries, you were working with us for a significant
period, working closely with NMM staff, consultants and other contractors to fine-tune the
design, construct and deliver all the display cases to a consistently high quality. We
appreciated your approach to working with us, and others, to get the job done.

Feedback on the galleries so far has been overwhelmingly positive, with many praising each
galleries' quality of finish. Needless to say, we are very pleased with the outcome.

We look forward to hearing from you in the future in relation to other gallery project

opportunities.

Mary Webb, Senior Exhibitions Project Manager
Gail Symington, Director, Collections and Public Engagement

Yours sincerely



